
FW: Corporation Counsel Opinion for Transportation Committee

Please see the request below for a legal opinion from Chair David Watkins.  The dra� ordinance is a�ached for your
reference
 
Valerie T. Rosenson
Legisla�ve Officer
Board of Representa�ves
888 Washington Boulevard, 4th Floor
Stamford, CT  06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
 
From: Watkins, David 
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 2:29 PM
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Corporation Counsel Opinion for Transportation Committee
 
Valerie
 
As you know, Representa�ve McMullen has proposed an Ordinance Amendment that would allow cars displaying
a valid beach parking permit to park in areas that have elected to be covered by a Residen�al Parking Permit
Program. The Transporta�on Commi�ee will consider this proposal at our mee�ng on August 20th, but I want to
be sure that Corpora�on Counsel sees no legal or City Charter impediment to using Beach Parking Permits for
parking in other than City Owned Beaches
 
Best Regards
 
David Watkins
District 1, Board of Representa�ves
Cell 917-626-3620

Rosenson, Valerie
Tue 8/11/2020 2:34 PM

To:Emmett, Kathryn <KEmmett@StamfordCT.gov>; Isidro, Judith <JIsidro@StamfordCT.gov>;

 1 attachments (37 KB)

t30055.docx;

mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov

